
Clothing Donations are Always Welcome! 

However, we can no longer accept them during the Sale period, so please contact Elaine 

Waterman at 802-649-1558 to arrange for an inspection appointment at her home on Church 

Street, just down the road from Tracy Hall.  Appointments are now being accepted for the 

Thursday, Friday and Saturday of the week before the sale.  Donation tax receipts are available. 


